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� 8. Economic Impact of Medicaid Buy-In Programs





� New Hampshire – Study of fiscal impact of full first year of the Medicaid Buy-In program to be completed in June 2004.


2nd Q 2004 Report to be completed in September 2004. 


3rd Q 2004 – Report completed in draft form and expected to be released in November or December of 2004. 


4th Q 2004 Report completed November 2004 – “Evaluation of the Medicaid for Employed Adults with Disabilities (MEAD) Program: February 1, 2002 through June 30, 2003” This report evaluates the impact of NH's Medicaid for Employed Adults with Disabilities (MEAD) on participants� employment earnings and health care utilization, and on state expenditures for the program. This report extends the previous evaluation to include state fiscal year 2003 (July 1, 2002 through June 30, 2003. Available at  � HYPERLINK "http://www.nchsd.org/file_library/index.cfm" ��http://www.nchsd.org/file_library/index.cfm�


New Hampshire - 1st Q 2005 - Evaluation of the Medicaid for Employed Adults with Disabilities (MEAD) Program: February 1, 2002 through June 30, 2003  - Prepared by the Commonwealth Medicine Center for Health Policy and Research, University of Massachusetts Medical School, Shrewsbury, Massachusetts in collaboration with The Behavioral Health Policy Institute at the New Hampshire-Dartmouth Psychiatric Research Center, Concord, New Hampshire





� Connecticut 2nd Q 2005 -  Beginning research effort to attempt to  measure the economic impact of employment for persons with disabilities. This research will provide Connecticut with a comprehensive analysis and the tools and methodology to continue tracking economic impact as part of the strategic plan.





� South Carolina – 2nd Q 2005 – MIG has  contracted to conduct an economic impact study.  University of South Carolina  has completed first draft of the  study. Results will be shared with the MIG Advisory Committee on October 5, 2005.


4th Q 2005 - Economic Impact Study was presented to MIG Advisory Committee on October 5, 2005. Letter was sent in December to DHHS State Director requesting changes to the state's eligibility criteria for Medicaid for the Working Disabled. Improved outreach is needed, as well as revision of the Medicaid for the Working Disabled eligibility criteria.


South Carolina 3rd Q 2006 – University of SC, School of Business prepared a report on  economic implications of revising the unearned income and resource limitations, as well as implementing a method to allow people with disabilities who work to pay a share of the costs of Medicaid coverage. Report finalized Sept. 06 and presented to DHHS and MIG Advisory Comm.  The findings will be considered in 2007. 





� Michigan 3rd Q 2006 - A cost benefit analysis was  conducted on Michigan's Medicaid Buy-In program to consider improving work opportunities for individuals. Evaluation was completed & final reports submitted to state administration for review. Plan to post results by 12/31/06.





